NSHE Campus Technology Officer Meeting

July 21, 2008 2:00– 3:00 p.m.

Minutes

The meeting was attended by:

1. Kenneth McCollum, Roberta Roth, Lori Temple, Brian Chongtai, Ed Novak, Richard Ayala, Steve Zink, Michael Graham and Francisco Torres (new CIO at CSN).

System Wide Support of Google Apps

Ken asked if anyone was using Google Apps and if not is there any interest in SCS to do it or explore? No response from anyone except Lori Temple. Lori stated if it was being used on campus it wasn't officially being supported.

Data Center Modernization

Richard Ayala gave an update on the work done in the recent months:

- complete refurbishing of the cooling tower
- replaced header piping
- added a sweep and filtration system
- 3. heat exchanger cleaned
 - power outage to install new circuit panels
 - added electrical metering systems to electrical system

Lori asked if the power outage in Reno was for Data Center improvements. Richard stated it was to install a new mechanical switch and a controller that is no longer supported by the manufacturer (UNR/BNG findings).

Advisory Board Representative

- Dan Klaich has requested the CTO's elect a representative for the Advisory Board. This person would start attending the meetings starting in August. Roberta stated the rep would be wearing their CTO cap versus their campus cap. Ken will send an e-mail to the CTO group explaining what the Advisory board does and the CTO's can volunteer or nominate someone before the next AB meeting on August 14, 2008.
- 5. Next Meeting August 20, 2008 2:00-3:30 p.m.

CITY INSTITUTION

Carson City	Don Moxley	Western Nevada College
Elko	Jeff Cox	Great Basin College
Henderson	Brian Chongtai	Nevada State College
Las Vegas	Michael Graham	College of Southern Nevada
Las Vegas	Kenneth McCollum	System Computing Services
Las Vegas	Lori Temple	UNLV
Las Vegas	Ed Novak	DRI
Reno	Roberta Roth	System Computing Services
Reno	Steve Zideck	Truckee Meadows
Reno	Steve Zink	UNR
Carson City	Don Moxley	Western Nevada College